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NC DPI Announces Slight Decrease in SAT Scores for Class of 2020 

As seen trending in students around the nation, SAT scores for the class of 2020 has taken a slight decline.  These results 
were released on September 9, 2020 by The College Board and may be viewed here.   

The national average fell 9 points from 2019 to 2020, and North Carolina saw a 2-point decrease from 2019 to 2020. 
The average score for NC graduates in 2020 was 1089, from 1091 in 2019.  This is higher than the national average of 
1030 (down from 1039 in 2019.) 

In comparison, Davie County Schools’ students taking the SAT saw no change in SAT scores from 2019 to 2020, and 
scores exceed the state and national averages at 1121.  In 2020, Davie County Schools was 2nd in the Piedmont Triad 
region in average total score and 14th in the state out of 115 school districts in NC. 

More information can be found here on the NC DPI website.   

Davie County Schools (DCS) serves Pre-K and K-12 students in the Piedmont Triad, just west of Winston-Salem. DCS 
includes 6 elementary schools, 3 middle schools, Davie County High School, Davie County Early College High School, 
Central Davie Academy, and DCS Virtual with a mission to engage, equip, and empower students. DCS provides a safe, 
innovative learning environment where each individual is valued, respected, and challenged. An engaging staff and 
community ensure students learn, grow, create, and discover their talents through experiences that prepare them for 
success. Home to the War Eagles, Davie County High School is a member of the Central Piedmont 4-A Conference, 
offering competitive and well-rounded experiences for student-athletes.  ###DCS### 

https://files.nc.gov/dpi/documents/accountability/reporting/nc_cb_public_school_overview_19-20.pdf
https://www.dpi.nc.gov/districts-schools/testing-and-school-accountability/school-accountability-and-reporting/north-carolina-sat-and-ap-reports#sat-reports

